
Dear Commissioners, 
 
I am writing in support of St. Stephen's Cafe concept, "The Playground." I often walk the 
grounds of St. Stephen's often finding delight in its various projects and openness to the 
community. I think this new project will also find much community support as it is open to the 
general public, drawing people from the neighborhood including people from the nearby Luther 
Burbank senior apartments. 
 
My only comment would be that 10pm seems a bit late for a cafe in a residential area. Perhaps, 
9pm closing time on regular nights and 10pm closing time on special occasions would be in 
accordance with its location in a residential neighborhood? 
 
Best, 
Kate Haug 
 

 

 


